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Shutting down and limiting the functions of our trucking industry with unproven and 

shortsighted legislation is bad for Oregon. I support this delay in order to provide the 

opportunity for impact studies. The Oregon voters need to have access to how the 

Clean Trucks Requirement will affect the local economies.  


